
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

IN MEMORY OF ISABEL LI 

It is with the heaviest of hearts that I 
share some very sad news: this 
past weekend Hostos lost a beloved 
member of the College family. Isabel 
Li, Director of the Hostos Academic 
Learning Center, has died. 

Over the course of her years in 
academia, Isabel taught Spanish 
and Literature but found her true 
calling as an administrator whose 

focus was on tutoring. She began working at Hostos in 1983 and 
joyously provided help and assistance to several generations of 
students. 

We extend our condolences to Isabel’s family. We are richer for 
her time in our lives and all the poorer for her absence, and we 
will always cherish the memory of this vital woman who gave so 
much of herself to Hostos and all who worked, studied, and 
dreamed here. 

In sorrow and remembrance, 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 
Interim President 
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